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Roberta DiMezza

From: George Zainyeh <gzainyeh@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 12:53 PM
To: Roberta DiMezza
Subject: H 5040

Roberta, 
Please sign me up on behalf of the Rhode Island Society for the 
Prevention of Cruelty to Animals (RISPCA) as supporting H5040 at 
today's hearing. 
Thank you very much. 
George Zainyeh 


